
St Bernadette’s Primary School, Lalor Park

December 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians

STAGE 1
School commences on Tuesday 1st February 2022 at 8.55am

The following is a list of school requirements for 2022. Parents/Guardians are asked to ensure that
children bring these items to school with them:

Pencil case with:

● 12 lead pencils (no labels required)
● 1 pkt 12 coloured pencils (no labels required)
● 1 pkt of coloured textas
● 1 packet cheap labelled whiteboard markers (children’s use)
● 6 x 40g Glue Stick (Bostik)
● 1 x Paint Shirt
● 2 x Boxes Tissues
● 2 x Pkts Baby Wipes
● 1 x Headphones and pencil case to store them
● 1 x Library Bag (Can be purchased from School Locker at school)

Please be aware that the lead pencils and coloured pencils will be shared among all students and
therefore will not need to be labelled. All items will need to be replaced at times throughout the
year when they are lost or have run out.

The following items are NOT permitted: Metal ruler / Flexi ruler, Liquid paper, Novelty pencils.
Please ensure your child’s name is on all clothing, lunch boxes, drink bottles (plastic only - no glass
or metal) and school bags.

On behalf of all St Bernadette’s we wish you and your family a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New
Year.

Mr Phill Kapitanow
Principal


